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Access to Au Large Blvd. from Finch Ave. E. will be restricted on Monday, Dec. 16 from 6

a.m. to 3 p.m. due to a crane lift for upgrades on Building A.

Traffic will be redirected to Don Mills Rd. In addition, the entrance from Au Large Blvd. to

Building A and the adjacent parking spaces on Au Large Blvd. will be unavailable.
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